Ryl .

February 26th, 2024
Truck 751 — Yordany Guevara Gomez
Dear Yordany,

This letter is regarding the improper or no wiring protection as required violation you received on
February 19th, 2024. The location was 112 E Tangipahoa, LA

Unfortunately, we will need to fine you $100 as per our Roadside Violation
Accountability Policy. Please keep in mind that if this occurs again, the fine will increase depending on
the Severity Weight of the violation. In this case your violation carries 3 points for the company.

As you were told during the New Driver Orientation, and indicated in our Driver Handbook we take this

offense very seriously, and we ask you to please take this very seriously.

Please be sure to keep me updated with any new information related to this violation. | can be reach at

(630)566-2120

Sincerely,

Safety Department



